McGill, Pam

From: serge Bonte |

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 4:23 PM
To: City Council
Subject: re: Agenda Item 6.1 Workplan Update

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Honorable Mayor Showalter and Council Members
| wanted to comment on one high priority work plan item

7 Review and update the Shoreline Community Area Plan (SCAP?)
Since the SCAP was written in 1974, it seems overdue to revise it. My understanding is that the SCAP was written after
many hearings, meetings of a committee including city council but also stakeholders and members of the public. Not
unlike the process the City follows for its General plans and just about any Precise Plan.
It's troubling to me that the same public or committee input process does not seem to be followed this time around

According to the Staff Report, " Staff expects to begin stakeholder outreach and legal review in Q2 2024"

Why isn't that plan update ( Mountain View's crown jewel and a special tax district) handled like other plans -public
meetings, public input, ad hoc commission....-?

Alternatively, can the City at a minimum disclose who the stakeholders are and open these meetings to the public?
Sincerely

Serge Bonte





